
"ZOOMING" @ HOME

Hear ing Loss and Rem ot e Work : 

Advice for  Ef fect ive 

Com m unicat ion Dur ing Vir t ual 

Meet ings 

Wit h vir t ual m eet ings becom ing a 

cr it ical t ool for  U.S. workers in 

t he wake of  t he COVID-19 

pandem ic, people w it h? and 

w it hout ? hear ing loss m ay 

exper ience new com m unicat ion 

challenges.

By t ak ing som e sim ple st eps, 

vir t ual m eet ings can be m ore 

ef fect ive:

*  Use Video

*  Check  Light ing

*  Keep Your  Mout h Unobst ruct ed

*  Use t he Mut e But t on

*  Wait  Your  Turn

*  Share Your  Screen

*  Record t he Meet ing

For  people w it h hear ing loss, 

t hese addit ional t ips for  vir t ual 

m eet ings m ay be helpful: 

*  Use Earbuds/Headphones Wit h 

Your  Com put er  or  Ot her  Devices

*  Sync Up Wit h Hear ing Aids

*  Speak Up

For  t he com plet e ar t icle, check  it  

out  here: 

https://www.asha.org/public/

WALK4HEARING UPDATE- IT'S ALMOST HERE 

MAY IS CELEBRATING... 

We are less than 2 weeks away from our Virtual Walk4Hearing.  We have 
overcome the hurdles of COVID-19 and social distancing so we can stay 
connected, support each other, and raise money for a cause that affects 
every aspect of our lives. 

At HLAA, we are fighting for quality communication access at home, in the 
workplace, schools, hospitals, and public places and providing direct help 
and online informational and support programs. We are helping people with 
hearing loss access needed care and services, overcome new hurdles 
brought on by necessary physical distancing, and tackle the effects of 
social isolation. At HLAA, we?re doing all we can to keep people connected 
and hearing well through the crisis caused by COVID-19.

May 2 was the first Virtual Walk in Westchester/Rockland.  They had over 
100 participants.  It looked like they had an amazing time at the virtual 
celebration. 

There is still time to join our Walk as well.  You can join a team, join 
individually, or just donate to our cause.  A percentage of the funds raised 
will go back into the Nashville Chapter to help support our community with 
outreach, communication access, and other services. We will have lots of 
fun and will be giving away prizes as well.  It will be a great time to connect 
with our like-minded friends and people in our community. Hope to see you 
there!

For more information on how to join our Nashville Walk4Hearing 
celebration, check us out here: http://hlaa.convio.net

  

https://www.asha.org/public/Hearing-Loss-and-Remote-Work-Advice-for-Effective-Communication-During-Virtual-Meetings/
http://hlaa.convio.net/site/TR?fr_id=2645&pg=entry&fbclid=IwAR1WRnrg_YJFMUk8Yv49_ZJ_y37Bs0XM3ZG88SikK3Hm3LGRuEBTDzSi9UY

	HLAA MAY 2020 - Untitled Page
	Page 1


